
 

 

Celebrate the birth of our True Parents and Valentines day Holy Blessing 
 
Kevin Thompson 
February 11, 2024 
 

 
 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

Next week will be a special week for a number of reasons. We will celebrate the birth of our True Parents 

in Korea (we are waiting for news of a broadcast from Korea. At the same time, on February 15th 

(Valentines day 14th in USA) there will be the Holy Blessing for young people who have been involved 

in missionary work. A number of our young men and women will be attending from our Sub Region. We 

wish them and their families a great time. 

 

As usual we are encouraged to make a gratitude offering to True Parents on the occasion of their birthday. 

The suggestion is $130 per family. You can send a check to your local church. 

 

Last week at Bay Area Family Church we held the Glimpse Into A Blessed Life for around 100 young 

people. They got to see what blessed couples experience in real life situations. The responses were that 

everyone learned a lot and some people who were on the fence about whether they wanted to move 

forward but have now determined to do so. 

 

Congratulations to our Bellingham family for their recent UPF Ambassadors for Peace event at Ferndale 

library. Also Congratulations to Salt Lake Family Church for hosting a successful interfaith breakfast last 

week. 

 

I hope 2024 will be a year of growth and fulfillment for us all. Let's support True Mother and see great 

things happen. 

 

Blessings, 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 


